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PAVING NOTICE 
 

TO: Residents along the Reconstruction Project   

 City of Cokato 

 

DATE:  October 6, 2021 

 

 

The bituminous paving is planned to occur along Swanson Ave and 4th St SE on Friday, 

October 8th. 

 

Please move your vehicle and park on an adjacent street outside of the construction zone by 6:30 

a.m. so construction can progress smoothly. 

 

If construction is delayed due to inclement weather, assume it will proceed the following day.  

Please do not park any vehicles or trailers on the street until the paving is complete.  

Construction crews will need to have the street clear in order to complete the work. 

 

It is very common on these types of projects that area residents (especially children) become 

quite curious about the work the Contractor is performing. We ask that you please be respectful 

of and stay well clear of construction zones. Many hazards and dangers exist from heavy 

machinery, loose material, confined spaces, hot asphalt, etc. and often times are not recognizable 

by the general public. The Contractor has responsibility to ensure safety on the project and 

within the construction area. Any direction from the Contractor regarding safety must be heeded; 

likewise if you observe an unsafe condition please report it to the RPR immediately. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns at any time, feel free to contact Caden Hanna, 

Construction Representative at 507-430-6152 

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this construction project. 
  

 


